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Presidential
Ponderings

We had a relatively busy agenda at our February meeting.
Our speaker was a breath of fresh air.
Tom Hammill related several of his
experiences during his years in law
enforcement. It was certainly a treat to =
get a different perspective from that of £
the "doom and gloom" which is so
prevalent in today's media.

We now have a nominating .
committee in place. They will propose &
a slate of officers for the coming year,
thus conforming to our by-laws. The i
nominating committee consists of Dick __ Tom Hammill
Upton, Rodney Snead, Ron Pierini, o
Bruce Folker, and Fred Hersey, who will chair the
committee. This group will present their recommendations
to our chapter during the March meeting.

Nominations from the floor will also be recognized during
the March meeting. Election of officers and directors will be
held at our April meeting..

We swore in Don and Shirley Dornan during the meeting.
We also had five new applicants who were approved for
membership by a vote of the chapter. ‘

Those who didn't make the February meeting certainly
missed a very entertaining and enjoyable evening. We hope
to see all of you at the March meeting.

Just a reminder:  Our meetings are scheduled for THE
THIRD THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH {unless otherwise
specified} 6:00 PM is the attitude adjustment hour and 7:00
is dinner.
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° Motherly Quotes: Idon’t care wﬁere you think you
0 have to go, your curfew is 11 P.M. o
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From The .
Wice-President

The Feb. 21, meeting at the Carson Nugget, was attended by
over 70 members and guests. We also had a number of new
potential members who came to see, and liked what they
saw. Our program for the night was a talk by Tom Hammill,
a retired sergeant from the Nevada Highway Patrol. His
hilarious comments on some of his experiences were great
fun for everyone. He also left with a application to join our
group. Thank you, Tom.
| Our next meeting on March 21, will be at the Carson
Nugget. The bad news is that the price will be $17.00. The
speaker will be Jackie Crawford, the Director of Prisons for
the State of Nevada. She has over 30 years of experience in
criminal justice. I am sure that she will have some very
interesting comments so you might want to be sure to be
take in this meeting.

The April 18, meeting is
scheduled for the Topaz Lodge.
They have a price increase but as
of this date I have not received the
new information. More on this
later.

Bruce
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Don and Shirley Dornan
are sworn into the IFA.

BY: MAR. 1471n.
TO: @

PLEASE

e IN!

® ® % By The Numbers! & ® &

HERE ARE THE NUMBERS TO CALL EACH MONTH
TO GIVE A "YES" OR "NO" FOR THE MEETING!
Clay/Glennis 265-1030 Bruce 782-3704
Fred/Ann 266-3435 or Ruth 265-6238
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From the
Secy/Ireas.

Congrats to new members, Don & Shirley Dornan, who were
sworn in at the last meeting. The paperwork has been
submitted to the Grand Secretary-Treasurer on the five
newest applicants who were voted on in February; their
certificates and membership cards should be here in time to
swear them in at the March meeting. They are: Walt &
Nadine Nowosad, Dorman & Amelia (Em) Dane, and Brad
Sikes.

We would love to see the following members at a coming
meeting so they can also be sworn in: Charlene Spinner,
Sharon Maloney, and William and Elizabeth Neumann.

We now have 121 regular members and 3 associate members.
For information, we have taken in 26 new members since
July 1, 2001. Just a reminder about the Grand President’s
Membership Contest. The chapter member who brings in the
most new members this association year will win four nights
hotel accommodations, airfare and registration fees at the
National Convention in June 2002. Your President Clay Hill
and I must certify, in writing, the number of new members
that an individual has sponsored. The information must be in
the hands of the Grand Chapter on or before May 15, 2002.
Our 26 new members have been sponsored by the following:

Fred Hersey — 9

Sam Quintana — 4

Betty Miller — 3

Jennie Hill - 2

Clay Hill - 2

Paul Conrad -2

Ross Spinner — 1

Mary King — 1

Bruce Folker — 1

Ron Pierini — 1
Our attendance at our dinner meetings has been tremendous.
We have averaged 74 people at our dinners since July 1,
2001.

My friend, Sgt. Tom Hammill, NHP-Ret., entertained us at
the February dinner with some “war stories” from his 30-year
career with the NHP. I am relatively sure that we will see
applications for membership from him and his wife Cathy
very soon. Until next time.....

Ray
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X Some goals are so worthy *
* @ . . . *
- That it is glorious even to fail. -
*

*
*
i Anonymous :
*************************************:
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There ought to be a law!
To forbid ...

The Editor’s
Space /)

Terminal Stupidity!

More in that Terminal Stupidity category: Someone just heard on
the radio about a guy who robbed 3 ctore and wac arrested just outeide
the door. Seeme he locked hic keye in the getaway car!

Well, the schedule is fi-
nally set for the Spring Sen-
ior Law Academy at DCSO.
It will start at 1:00 Tuesday
afternoon Mar. 25. It runs 1-
5 Tuesdays for 11 weeks.
Past topics have included
Courts, Jail, Weapons, Fire
stuff, 911 service and more.
If you're new to this area I
highly recommend it as a way
to learn about your county.
Call 782-9000 to enroll. Oh
yes, there’s no cost. Paul

So, who are these guys? Visiting at
our Febr. Meeting were Wayne
Fazzino and Ken Furlong, candidates
for Carson City Sheriff.

*** Incoming New Members ***

Em & Dorman Dane

Walt & Nadine Nowosad

[HEC
The Public Art Galleries =
Large Picture Halls, | Bet
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STRESS BUSTERS MASSAGE THERAPY

“ You Can’t Afford Not Too ! “

Cheryl D. Morris L.M.T.
AMTA Advanced Massage Therapist

(775) 783-8060 Office
(775) 790-0273 Cell

1408 Industrial Way #5
Gardnerville, NV 89410

THE TRIDENT GrROUP

Investigations &
Management Consulting

POBox3777 _ gt e .
Carson City, NV 89702-3777 o

" Phone/Fax: (775)884-1432 ]
TridentHSW@aol.com Ray Hoyt

Rentals
Weddings
Parties
Catering

F.O.E.

FLOYD A. MILLER
AERIE MGR.

1380 E. 5th
Carson City, NV

(775) 883-1006 HOME (775) 267-9803

Minden - Douglas
Elks Lodge

William K. “Bill” Depew, P.ER.
(775) 246-4405
Committed to Elkdom - “Invoived in Retirement”

528 Yellow Jacket
Dayton , Nevada 89403

Familiar Faces in the Crowd ...

Rick & Lois Carty

This poignant Snow Sculpture of an angel and NY fireman was the
first place prize winner in an Ontario, Canada Winter Festival.

Don & Dixie Howser

Please
support
our
Advertisers!

They help
support
ust
And, we could
use more of

them,
hint, hint!

783-1090

Gloria Kenyon with 15
years manicurin
experience would be
happy to solve your nail
problems.

1456 Highway 395
A La Carte Nails

=N
¥ Mar. Birthdays #

Robert Dutton
Nancee Goldwater
Donald Hunter
Williem Depew
Robert Morrow

14
21
27
28

6 Jay Tomlinson
19  Richard Upton
23 James Terborg
28  Dave Trueblood
31

Your support of the Pot 'O Gold
helps us do our good work!
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1991-92
1992-33
1893-94
1894-35
1835-36
1986-37
1997-88
1998-99
1833-00
2000-01

Chapter Past Presiden

Bill Depew, Charter
Doug Tucker

Eston “Hed” Baker
Bill Shay

Hay Hoyt

Lon A. Curtis

Elza Turkington
Bob Minton
Hodney Snead
Fred Hersey
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INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION
- CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
President Clay Hill 265-1030
Vice President Bruce Folker 782-3704
Sec.-Treas. Ray Hoyt 2674355
Sgt.-at-arms Cindi Davis 265-6400
Imm. Past Pres. Fred Hersey 266-3435
Grand Bd. Member  Rodney Snead 267-5066
3 Yr. Director Dick Upton 782-5242
2 Yr. Director Ron Peirini 782-9903
1 Yr. Director Ray Peterson 783-1922

Perm. Director Lon Curtis, P.G.P.

."‘

(530) 826-0858
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